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NEWSLETTER 
18/06/21 

 

 Congratulations to our Learners of the Week for…….. 

 
Year R Well done Layton you have really enjoyed 

and taken pride in your learning this week. 

Some fantastic counting and writing that you 

have maintained all week! 

 

Well done Drake you have worked hard 

and paid great attention to detail when 

drawing and labelling your yucky sandwich. 

You also enjoyed planting our sunflowers 

outside. Lovely manners and a big smile! 

Year 1 Well done to Mazie for using excellent 

description in your writing! 

Well done Daisy-May for using exciting 

vocabulary in your amazing independent 

piece of writing! 

Year 2 Well done Tulisha for you super work and 

clear explanations in history!  

 

Well done all of Year 2 for your hard work 

grasping multiplication this week! You have 

showed so much resilence! 

Year 3 Well done Cai for your wonderfully creative 

and impressive Iron Man model! 

Well done Abdullah for your excellent Iron 

Man art work! 

Year 4 Well done Callum for your greatly improved 

attitude to learning and increasing confidence 

in your own ability 

 

Well done Lydia for your amazing effort all 

week and setting a great example! 

 

Year 5 Well done James for a great week with 

excellent work in Maths! 

Well done Harley for always behaving 

sensibly and kindly!  

Year 6 Well done Katie for working your socks off 

in writing – you have created an excellent 

story with accurate punctuation and full of 

suspense! 

Well done Bailey for being resilient in Maths 

and participating more in discussions! 

 

GREAT JOB - YOU have earned 10 dojos! 
 
 
 

The school office is open from 8.30am. 

Please leave a message on the answer phone 

before 8.30am. 

 

A member of staff will phone you back when 

necessary. 
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Transition Afternoon 1 
 

As you already know we had to cancel the transition afternoon for new Reception children as 

both teachers were self-isolating. Miss. Deen has returned to school today.  

Miss. Jackson will be back on Monday now she knows the suspected case she had contact with is 

negative. 

All the other children stayed in their own classrooms while new staff they will be working with 

in September came and joined them.  

The children and staff were all very positive about this experience. 

We will be in touch with new Reception parents at the start of next week to confirm the plan 

for next Wednesday. 

 
 

Do not use a rapid lateral flow test when you have coronavirus 

symptoms. Get a PCR test and self-isolate. 

Parents can now access lateral flow tests for covid-19 by ordering on the website: 

 https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests 

Order by phone. Call 119. Lines are open 7am to 11pm and calls are free. 

You can also: 

 find a pharmacy where you can collect tests 

 find a local site to get tested at 

 find a local site where you can collect tests 

 get tests from your employer (if you cannot work from home) 

                                                                                                                                   

When your child has a positive lateral flow test result, it is essential that you book 

a PCR test for your child as soon as possible to confirm that the result is positive. 

Then inform school so we can decide if anyone needs to self-isolate. 

When you or your child has symptoms, you and everyone you live with must 

immediately self-isolate. Do not leave home until you get your test results, 

except to post a test kit or for a PCR test appointment. 

Remember to tell the school office when your child tests positive OR when your 

family has to self-isolate because of contact with someone who has tested 

positive. 

During term time you can either phone school (during the school day) OR email 

covid@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk (outside school hours) to let us know. It is 

essential that all absences and covid test results are reported to the school, not 

your child’s teacher.                     THANKS 

https://www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolation-and-treatment/when-to-self-isolate-and-what-to-do/
https://www.gov.uk/order-coronavirus-rapid-lateral-flow-tests
https://maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/
https://maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/
https://find-covid-19-rapid-test-sites.maps.test-and-trace.nhs.uk/
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/self-isolation-and-treatment/when-to-self-isolate-and-what-to-do/
mailto:covid@weststreet.lancs.sch.uk
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What’s happening in June & July? 

Transition Afternoon 2 Wednesday 23rd June 

Transition Afternoon 3 Wednesday 30th June 

Year 3 visit to Gazegill Farm Thursday 1st July 

Sports Day 1 Friday 2nd July 

Year 6 visit Whitehough Monday 5th July 

Miss. Deen & Miss. Jackson 1:1 meetings 

with  new Reception parents 

Wednesday 7th &         

Thursday 8th July 

Sports Day 2   Friday 9th July 

Children’s end of year reports sent home Friday 9th July 

Year 6 Leavers’ performance Friday 16th July 

Last day of this academic year Friday 16th July 

Finish at 1.30pm  
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Sports Day information for parents 

In line with DfE and Lancashire County Council we will be following the advice 

below about Sports Days: 

 unfortunately parents will be unable to attend 

 each class will have their own Sports Day with their bubble of children and staff 

 each class will be organised in five teams – one team representing each 

colour/continent of the five Olympic rings 

 each team will earn points for their colour/continent 

 we will take photos of each class’ Sports Day – these will be published on each class 

blog to share with parents  

Year 6 Leavers’ Performance and Assembly  

 unfortunately parents will be unable to attend the Year 6 Leavers’ performance 

 the Year 6 Leavers’ performance will be filmed 

 the premiere of the Year 6 Leavers’ performance will be at  a specific time on the last 

day of term – time to be confirmed  

 in a similar way, we will film the Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 

 both the performance and the Leavers’ Assembly will be available on Google 

Classroom from Friday 16th July until Friday 27th August 

 

Hot school meal plan for next week 

 

Children will still have packed lunches on the days when their year group is not having hot 

school meals – these will either be provided at school or brought in from home. 

 

Week 

starting  

Mon 28th  

June 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

 

Year group 

bubbles 

Reception Year 1 Reception Year 1  

ALL YEAR 

GROUPS 
Year 2 Year 2 

Year 4 Year 3 Year 4 Year 3 

Year 6 Year 5 Year 6 Year 5 

Meal options Sausage & 

mash 

OR  

Four cheese 

ravioli 

Fish burger 

OR  

Jacket potato 

with filling 

Roast dinner 

OR  

Tomato pasta 

Curry & rice 

OR 

Panini 

Pizza  

OR  

Fishcake 

 

 


